Notes 
27th January 2006

Discussed with Jim Merry the future of the Clydesdal Bank in High Street which is about to become vacant. He suggested that I contact the bank to find out their plans.

31st January

After much ‘buggering about’ by the clydesdale I discovered tha the sale has been put in the hands of Donaldsons. The sale is being handled by Deren McCrae on 0141 225 2677.
10.40hrs: phoned Donaldsons and left message on voice mail.

16.30hrs Derren McCrae called back. He is to e.mail me details on the property this afternoon. There is a final viewing on Monday evening and the closing date is 12th February.

